

MEMORANDUM

TO: Matt Hudelson, Executive Secretary

Faculty Senate

FROM: Becky Bitter, Registrar's Office

FOR: Academic Affairs Committee

DATE: March 22, 2023

SUBJECT: Proposal to Discontinue the BA in Computer Science

On March 21, 2023, the Academic Affairs reviewed and approved the attached proposal to discontinue the Bachelor of Arts in Computer Science degree. The proposal has support from all campuses and the Provost's Office.

The BS in Computer Science will continue to be offered and students who are currently pursuing the BA degree will have the opportunity to change to the BS major. No faculty positions will be affected by discontinuing this degree.

AAC recommends that the Faculty Senate approve the proposal, to be effective fall 2023.